Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

The Civil Aviation Authority of the Philippines, through its Area VI Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC), would like to inform that the Bid Opening for the Project SUPPLY AND
DELIVERY OF JANITORIAL SUPPLIES FOR THE MONTH OF APRIL TO JUNE 2025 AT
ILOILO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT scheduled on 11 April 2025 at 8:30 AM has been
postponed due to justifiable reasons.

The new schedule will be as _foHowed:

PB:L0-2025:13 - Supply and

Delivery of janitorial Supplies for

the Month of April to June 2025 at
lloilo International Airport

11 April 2025 at 8:30 AM | 15 April 2025 at 8:30 AM

This Notice of Postponement is being issued in accordance with the Sec. 29 of the Revised
IRR of RA 9184 and not for the purpose of delay.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

ENGR. }gél. C. GERVERO

Chairman

Bids and Awards Committee

Area Vi

Civil Aviation Authority of the Philippines



